
BURTON DASSETT PARISH COUNCIL 

www.burtondassettparishcouncil.com 

 

Contract summary:  Construction of new Village Hall 

 

Location of contract:  Temple Herdewyke, Warwickshire CV47 2PB 

Value of contract:  £550,000 

 

Background  

A new village hall is planned as part of the community facilities to support a new residential 

development at Temple Herdewyke, part of Burton Dassett Parish.  A Multi-Use Games Area 

will also be built, for which a separate contract is being tendered.  

The village hall has been architect-designed, ground surveys will be complete and planning 

permission will be in place prior to contract commencement. 

Location  

The site is at Sandstone Place, Temple Herdewyke, CV47 2PB 

The site is flat and accessible, with existing tarmac car park. 

Schedule  

July 2024 – Tenders received  

August 2024 – Contract awarded 

Late Summer 2024 – Village Hall construction commences  

Spring 2025 – Village Hall construction completed  



Plan of site 

 

Site Location 

 



Process  

Burton Dassett Parish Council operates a sealed bid system for tenders.  

Tenderers should submit a detailed specification with itemised pricing. The prices should 

include everything necessary for the proper execution of the contract. 

Tenders should be delivered by email to:  

Helen Hide-Wright, the Clerk at Burton Dassett Parish Council – 

Clerk@BurtonDassett-PC.gov.uk  

By midnight on 31/07/2024. 

The email should be clearly marked as containing tender documents.  

Subcontractors: You must specify what supplies and work packages you are using 

subcontractors for, and which are using your own manufactured items and staff  

Collusion: Any collusion with competitor suppliers will lead to disqualification from the 

contract.  

Detailed Specification.  

Architect plans and associated documents are available on application to the Clerk.  


